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Fall 2023

Reflections Submission
Deadline Extended!
National PTA has a long-standing
commitment to arts education.
The Reflections program provides
opportunities for recognition and
access to the arts which boost
student confidence and success in
the arts and in life. Check out
www.hccptaptsa.org/reflections_1
for more info. Submissions are
now due to the Northwest office
on Friday, November 2.

facebook.com/NWEPTA northwestpta.org

Nights Out with Northwest
Join the Northwest PTA crew for our next Night Out chock-full of foodie fun, where you can catch
up with other families and give your dishwasher a break! Our next soiree is on Tuesday, November
14th, from 4-8 PM at Chipotle, 12827 N Dale Mabry Highway. With a generous 33% of event sales
going straight to our PTA, you can chow down on burrito bowls and tacos. Show the flyer below or
order online using the code G2798MJ. Come on over and let's get this delicious fundraiser started!



October
27       School Store Open

November
2         Reflections Submissions due to the Front Office
6         Food Drive Begins
9         Veterans Day Program
10       No School
14       Night Out with Northwest - Chipotle
16       Great American Teach-In
16       Dads Club Turkey Bowl
20-24 No School - Fall Break
30       Northwest Family Night

facebook.com/NWEPTA northwestpta.org

Fall 2023

Upcoming Events

DID YOU KNOW?

You can order school gear at any time? Visit our website at
northwestpta.org/online-store and check out our awesome designs!

Walk to School Wednesdays
Strap on your walking shoes and join us every Wednesday morning for Walk to School
Wednesday! Northwest and Sidewalk Stompers have joined forces to bring this amazing
program to our school. Walking to school is a triple treat: it's great for your body, the
community, and even the planet!


